
From: Kelee Hodges
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: SX-22-00013 WILLIAMSON
Date: Thursday, July 14, 2022 10:10:28 AM

Kelly:
 
Good morning! Public Works does not have comments on this Shoreline Exemption Permit SX-22-
00013 Williamson.  Do you need a memo stating that Public Works has no comments? Or will an
email suffice?
 
Let me know when you get a chance, I can do a memo if needed.
 
Thank you!
 

Kelee Hodges
Environmental/Transportation Planner
Kittitas County Public Works
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA  98926

Office:   509-962-7523
Mobile: 509-859-4965

kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us
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